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MEMORANDUM 
 

DATE: January 13, 2004 
 

TO:  Alderman Michael Murphy 

 
FROM: Kristine Hinrichs 

  Chief Court Administrator 

 
 

SUBJECT: Drivers License Program 

 
 

Attached is the information that you requested – a sampling of persons with drivers 
licenses suspended due to their failure to pay Milwaukee Municipal Court judgments.  

I have tried to provide a summary of their overall status with the Wisconsin 
Department of Transportation as well as the amount outstanding at the current time 
and the type of underlying offense.  As you can see, some of these cases will be fairly 

straight-forward while others will require the defendant to make use of the assistance 
provided by community based organizations and others. 

 
Judge Gramling and I will both attend the Finance & Personnel Committee meeting on 
Wednesday morning and would be happy to answer any questions you have at that 

time.  I will also be in my office for most of this afternoon and could respond to 
questions at that time. 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
cc: Municipal Court Judges 
 Finance & Personnel Committee staff assistant 

 Marcus Smith 


